
SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF THE DCF 

 

The proposed alignment of NH-129A is passing through the purchased land of Forest Department 
under Peren Forest Division for a stretch of about 450 meters along the existing Peren-Jalukie road. 

Widening of existing road will results in clearing of about 65 nos. of mature standing tree (60 – 150 
girth class) planted by the department some 25-30 years ago. 

The total area to be diverted in the process is estimated to be 0.45 ha. 

The species composition is given in enclosed annexure-I which does not contain any endangered 
species and the area is free from any protected archaeological/heritage site/defence establishment 
or any other important monument 

The project road follows the existing Peren to Jalukie road which passes though the departmental 
purchased land under Peren Forest Division and this is the most suitable alignment and no other 
alternative would be better considering all aspect. 

No work has been carried out in the area and no violation of the Act is observed. 
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